12/23/70

Dear Harold,

I've little time to write now, and actually not much to say, either. So, I shant take up your time when we will soon be able to speak in person.

I'm home for about a three week break between semesters. Currently, my efforts are
directed at finishing my book, which is quite
near completion. I anticipate that I will be
free to come down in about two weeks.
Probably the best time for me to visit would
be around Jan 7 and 12. I'll know better next w
week, and will probably phone you some evening
to make arrangements.

Please accept and extend to Lil my warmest wishes for a happy holiday and a good new year.

Best,